
 
School Council Meeting 

Wednesday 10th January 2024 
10.00am in Mrs Hudson’s office 

 
 
Present: Vasco (Reception), Joseph-Henry (Yr1), Tara (Yr2), Gilbert (Yr3), Oscar 
(Yr4), Henry (Yr5), George (Yr6), Mrs Hudson and Mr Atkins (Governor) 
 

 
The School Council reps were introduced to Mr Atkins, one of our school 
Governors.  He told the children that one of his roles is ‘Safeguarding Governor’ 
and he explained how he supports and challenges Mrs Hudson to ensure that 
everyone is safe, happy and learning. 
 
The School Council reps old Mr Atkins that they want to gather the views from 
everyone in our school and so we discussed on what a ‘pupil voice’ questionnaire 
would look like.  We came up with lots of ideas and looked at other questionnaire 
ideas to produce our own.  We made the questionnaire for the younger children a 
little easier so that there was less writing to read and a thumbs up/thumbs down 
way to indicate their answer.   
 
Soon it will be Children’s Mental Health Week and we can use this time for 
everyone in our school to complete it.  The reps will have printed copies of the 
questionnaire to give to their class teacher ready to be completed during the week 
beginning 5th February. 
 
 
Next meeting 
Thursday 8th February at 10am (during Children’s Mental Health Week). 
 


